
I RedactedFrom:
Sent: 6/4/2010 3:49:42 PM

Velasquez, Carlos A. (carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov); Kahlon, Gurbux 
(gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Final Copy of PG&E/CPUC Letter to "Nontariffed" Customers

Confidential Protected Material Submitted Under PU Code Section 583

Steve,

Attached is a copy of the joint letter from PG&E and the CPUC to customers who incorrectly opted out 
using "non-tariffed" methods per the CPUC's May 3 letter. The letter was sent on Thursday, June 3, to 
the this specific group of customers. Please note that the attached letter is confidential due to customer 
specific information on the letter.

If you have any questions please feel free to give me a call.

«...»

Sincerely,
Redacte

Redacted
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Regulatory Relations
Redacted

SB GT&S 0687612
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